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Docket No. 50-461

Mr. Hubert J. Miller
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Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
801 Warrenville Road |
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351

!
'

Subject: Management Changes

Dear Mr. Miller:
!

On May 23,1995, Illinois Power (IP) informed the NRC via letter U-602452 that )
Mr. Raymond E. Wyatt was retiring and would be replaced by Mr. Daniel P. Thompson in
the Manager-Nuclear Assessment position at Clinton Power Station (CPS). Since i

submittal of that information, Mr. Thompson has been appointed to fill the position of I

Manager-Nuclear Station Engineering Department replacing Mr. Joseph A. Miller, !

effective January 2,1996. Mr. Miller will be assuming the position ofManager of
Engineering and Technical Support in the Customer Service Business Group located at i

Illinois Power headquarter offices and will no longer be directly associated with CPS.
1

Mr. Richard F. Phares has been appointed to fill the position ofManager-Nuclear
Assessment at CPS replacing Mr. Wyatt effective December 6,1995.

Ifyou have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me,

Sincerely yours,
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- J. a. Coou
Vice President.
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cc: NRC Clinton Licensing Project Manager i

NRC Resident Office, V-690
i 0
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